
 

 

Town of Andover 
Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

Notice of Action 
Legal Notice  

 
 
The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission at their meeting held on 
Monday, January 06, 2020, took the following action: 
 
Approved: Application #IWWC19-9(M) – Mr. Chris Morrell (applicant), Ms. Lynn 
Dove (property owner), 294 Lake Road (property location). Subsurface sewage 
disposal system repair, modification of existing permit to allow septic system 
closer to Andover Lake. The application is approved with all other  previous 
permit conditions to apply.  
 
Notice to Rivereast: 
Please publish as a Legal Notice in the Rivereast on Friday, January 17, 2020   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Andover Building Department 
Office at 860-742-4036 or email me at andoverlanduse@andoverct.org    
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